Public Administration Committee

From:	Rob Wood
Sent:	Monday, 24 March 2014 2:59 PM
To:	Public Administration Committee

Subject: shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Hi

I along with many others live in remote areas of WA, We fully agree with recreational shooting. It gives us an opportunity to help in the reduction of pests and the destructive actions of some animals.

Some of us also shoot for food when we are prospecting or camping, we would like the opportunity to feed ourselves as people have done for thousands of years, Most of us do not shoot to injure or be cruel but this will inevitably happen by a few mindless people but the greater good of most will prevail. Please do not only listen to the negatives but take action on the positives.

Thank you for your time.

Rob Wood Tom Price

Sincerely,

Rob Wood